
St Adrian’s Weekly Bulletin- Friday 3rd March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

WORLD BOOK DAY
The children (and staff!) all had a great day for World Book Day 2023. We joined together for an assembly
and shared one of my favourite books -The Snow Queen. Through the day, the children wrote and
published some of their best work for display.They spent the day thinking about their favourite authors
and shared their favourite books. Year 2 and Year 6 had paired reading together. It was a wonderful day
of celebration and appreciation of literature and stories.



LENTEN FUNDRAISING
Year 2 make a great start on their journey through Lent

This week, Year 2 had lots of fun as we took part in our Big Lent Walk with Mrs Porter. We walked (or
ran!) for 25 minutes and everyone covered a distance of at least two kilometres each. We are very proud
of ourselves.
Please help us to raise money for CAFOD by going onto our school fundraising page, where you can see
a record of the walk that we did together. You can find the fundraising page here:
https://cafod.enthuse.com/pf/aideen-porter

https://cafod.enthuse.com/pf/aideen-porter


(Mrs Porter tracking our progress on the Strava app)

You can also visit our class webpage to see more wonderful photos.
Thank you.
Mrs Hayes

DON’T FORGET - YEAR 3 PRESENTATION ASSEMBLY ON MONDAY @ 9.05am

PTA DATES AND NEWS

Don’t forget these dates for your diary!
31st March         Easter Trail
12th May            Family Bingo
23rd May            Sponsored Bounce
1st July               Summer BBQ and Inflatables



Thank you for all of the Smarties tubes which have been returned already, as well as donations into the
PTA account. Please get your donations in by the end of next week so we can announce which year
group has raised the most money!!

Congratulations to this months 50 Club winners!!

1st prize of £100 - Emma Smith
2nd prize of £50 - Julia Miller
3rd prize of £25 - Ania Papa

Thank you.
The PTA

ST BART’S FOOD PANTRY
Please visit the St Bart’s food pantry and help yourselves if you or anyone you know could benefit from
using any of the food items available. The pantry is located on a table in the front porch of the church. The
church is open during weekend masses (6pm Saturday and 8.30am and 10.30am Sunday) and after
morning mass until 5pm on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. Also, if you have any food you wish to
donate (such as canned food, long life milk, etc) they would be most welcome. Please just leave them on
the table in the porch.

Congratulations to St John !!!!

HOUSE POINTS- The points this week are as follows:
St John = 291
St Matthew = 282
St Luke = 151
St Mark = 123
Headteacher's Awards

This week's awards go to:

Year 6:Joshua Omotoso and Yuhang Zhang.

Year 5: Lara Taylor and Abbie Brown

Year 4:Patrick Bird and Sofia Elena Klusca

Year 3: May Biddlecombe and April Fenwood

Year 2:Matilda Kuszewski and Aydin Ali.

Year 1: Bianca Roddam and Kabir Kamra

Reception: Antonia Kryvoi and Georgie McEvoy

Have a great weekend.

Many thanks,

Mrs Porter


